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1254 Dale Si. N., St. Paul, Minnesota 55117

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing you in regards to The Safe at Home Program. This month, my office sent several
law enforcement agencies a copy of the enclosed letter from the MN Secretary of State Mark
Ritchie on this matter. [ am writing to inquire about how your department will handle LPR data.
This sensitive data is susceptible to abusers who track their victims. Your prompt attention to this
matter is vital in ensuring we protect the best interests of victims.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

John Lesch
Chair, Civil Law
State Representative

(651) 489-7238

State Office Building. 100 Rsv Tr Mariin Luther King Jr Bivd, St Paul, Minnesots 55155-1298 (651) 296-4224

FAX: (651) 286-8805 Email: rep.john.lesch@house.mn
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